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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT 

BUSINESS UPDATE  
 

 
This announcement is made by VSTECS Holdings Limited (the "Company", together with 
its subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis in respect of the impact of the additional 
tariff imposed by the U.S. on all imports to the U.S. on our Group’s business.  
 
Notwithstanding the promulgation of the aforesaid additional tariff, our business will not be 
materially affected by the said tariff arrangement given that all the products of our Group are 
sold in the mainland China, Hong Kong, Macau and ASEAN region; while the products 
purchased by our Group are mainly manufactured in Asia. In this connection, the board of 
directors of the Company considers the newly announced tariffs policy in the U.S. has no 
direct adverse impact on our Group’s business.  
 
Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the 
shares of the Company. 
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